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August 9th, 2018

Shri. Harivansh Narayan Singh
Deputy Chairman of Rajya Sabha

Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Tibetan people and Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile, I would like to congratulate you
on becoming Deputy Chairman of Rajya Sabha, the upper house of the Parliament of India. I
extend my heartfelt prayers and best wishes as you are readying to assume this new responsibility.

Being an intellectual, particularly a well-known about the issue of Tibet-China and its relation with
India, you have showered us with guidance and support to cause of Tibet, especially during our
interaction last winter session in 2017. Therefore, I positively look forward to your continued
supports and hope to meet you again in years to come.

[ wish you success in all your future endeavors.

Yours Sincerely,

Acharya Yeshi Phuntsok
Deputy Speaker
Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile

Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala-176215, Distt. Kangra (H.P) India
Tel: (+91)01892-222481 Fax: (+91)01892-224593 Email: tibetanparliament@tibet.net



